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Hello Coggies,
 
On July 27, the CDC updated guidance for fully vaccinated people due to the spread of the COVID-19
Delta variant. It is now recommended that both unvaccinated and fully vaccinated individuals wear a
mask indoors. 
 
Rogue Valley Council of Government will continue to require all employees to wear a mask and
maintain a distance of 6 feet while working.  In addition, please remember to sanitize common
areas such as conference tables and copier room after use to help slow the spread of COVID-19.
Current procedures such as permitting the removal of masks in personal offices or cubicles will
continue unless your worksite has site-specific requirements. 
 
Rogue Valley Council of Governments’ current testing, reporting, and quarantine requirements for
individuals who have been exposed to the virus or are experiencing symptoms of COVID-19 are still
in effect for all employees. All policies and guidelines regarding COVID-19 prevention measures can
be found on the employee web portal. 
 
Employees may find current COVID-19 vaccine, safety, testing, and community resources health
resources on the OAH Safe+Strong website here. 
 
Thank you all for respecting work rules and each other as we continue to move through the
pandemic.
 
We will periodically review this practice and keep you informed of any changes. As state and federal
authorities release new health and safety guidance and requirements related to the coronavirus
pandemic, we will continue to update you on our policies as needed. 
Please contact your supervisor or Human Resources if you have any questions.
 
Best regards,
 
Jodi Wilson
Jodi Wilson, IMPA-CP
Human Resources Manager
Rogue Valley Council of Governments
155 N. 1st Street | P.O. Box 3275
Central Point, OR 97502
(541) 423-1335 Phone
(541) 423-1395 Fax
 
jwilson@rvcog.org
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